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Frequently Asked Questions for the ERN call for membership published 

 

Additional documentation is published in the form of “FAQs” to help the HCP candidates to prepare 
their application for the ERN membership call. The FAQs contain frequently asked questions related to 
the ERNs in general, and to the application process in particular. The FAQs will be updated on a 
regular basis.The Call for the healthcare providers to join existing ERNs will be published in the 
coming weeks, together with a dedicated IT tool to submit applications. 
 
This document completes the previous documentation published on the website: the “ERN 
Assessment manual for applicants: description and procedures”, the “ERN Assessment manual for 
applicants: operational criteria for the assessment of Healthcare Providers” and the “Specific criteria” 
document. All information related to the 2019 Call for membership and documentations referred 
here above are indicated in the dedicated page (FAQs are available t the end of the page).  
 
 

https://ec.europa.eu/health/ern/consultations/2019_call_membership_en

